Il Ref. Ares(2016)617375 - 04/02/2016

From: @wearelumos.org>
Sent: 08 October 2015 12:47

To: (DEVCO-EXT)

Subject: Lumos

Categories: Green Category

| hope you’re well. | very much enjoyed meeting you and your colleagues a few weeks ago and I’'m sorry
for taking so long to get back to you - being the more efficient of the two of us, of course.)

Can | start with two questions? First, are the dates for co-curating your social media feeds on 14-18
December the only availability you have for Lumos to do this? Given that we are very close to the
Christmas shut down and there is a good deal of pre-planned activity at our end around the time, these
dates are not ideal and we would not be able to take you up on this offer during that particular week.
Are you able to offer earlier dates, perhaps?

Second, can we find out whether the proposed meeting between Georgette Mulheir and Commissioner
Mimica on December 18 will be closed, or public? Will there be an opportunity for a photograph, or any
kind of news release?

| look forward to hearing from you
Best wishes
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